
 

 

 

“Seeing the Light” - an original watercolour by Anne Marlow 

Christmas 
Painting 
Auction 
 
Saturday  
18th December 
 
There is a reserve on the Lot. All 
proceeds to: 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Great Brickhill 
 

“Seeing the Light” was 
painted by local artist Anne 
Marlow during the COVID19 
Lockdown. 

At the end of the second 
period of lockdown, we were 
encouraged to see ‘a light at 
the end of the tunnel’. 

The picture was a response to 
that thought.  

The glass framed 30 X 30 cm 
(12 in) square painting is 
mounted in a 43 X 43 cm (17 
sq) square white frame with a 
lilac insert. 

 

Bids by printed 
Bidding Form or 
via email 
Completed printed 
bidding form either in 
envelopes: 
- By hand to Julia Turner 
or Phillipa Cook 
- By delivery to Green 
Farm, Stoke Lane, Great 
Brickhill, MK17 9AQ  

Or by e-mail to:-  
pjcook6@gmail.com  

Queries to: 01525 261521 
 

 

Bid for a Christmas Painting 


